
Notice Regarding National/Regional Accreditation

St. Christy University of Theology & Seminary is not nationally/regionally
accredited. We have not sought to become regionally accredited currently but hope to do so 
in the possible near future. 

National/Regional accreditation would involve coming under governmental 
regulations that may not be in harmony with our view of biblical ethics and principles. To 
come under such control, which is not required by law or necessary to remain 
accountable, we feel would impede our ability to follow the specific calling of our Lord to 
equip leaders in His church. 

It is important for the potential student to know that some education institutions require 
that any credits transferred into their institution come from a regionally accredited 
school. Also, many State agencies require a degree from a regionally accredited school 
to receive certification. 

St. Christy University of Theology & Seminary has no control over what other 
institutions or agencies accept. The potential student is strongly encouraged to discuss with 
the St. Christy University of Theology & Seminary staff how you plan to use your degree 
from St. Christy University of Theology & Seminary. 
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